
 
A Good Sports 

Accredited Club 

 

 
 
 
Councillor Rob Gersch 

Mayor 

Hindmarsh Shire Council 

Via email to pking@hindmarsh.vic.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Rob and fellow Councillors, 

 

RE: Victorian Community Sport Infrastructure Stimulus Program 

 

The Nhill & District Sporting Club would like to formally confirm a 

commitment toward the Davis Park redevelopment following the meeting held on 

Tuesday 16 June 2020.  

We also resolved the commitment of a minimum of $50,000 towards the project.  

 

We wish the Hindmarsh Shire all the best in securing this grant to proceed with 

this project and we look forward to working with you all on this development in the 

future. 

  

Ash Dickinson 

NDSC President. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Ashley Dickinson 
NDSC President 

 

Nhill & District Sporting Club Inc. 
A2504B     ¦     ABN: 59 724 724 462 

Davis Park, Davis Avenue, NHILL VIC 3418 
POSTAL: P.O. Box 165, NHILL VIC 3418 

CLUBROOMS PHONE/FAX: 03 5391 149     ¦     PRESIDENT PHONE: 0418 333 672 
EMAIL: secretary@nhillsportingclub.com.au    ¦    WEB: www.nhillfc.vcfl.com.au 

A Nhill Community Club providing Cricket, Football, Hockey, Netball & Soccer 
 


